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Year 4 Day Trip to Ufton Court 
          17th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our topic on the Anglo-Saxons we have arranged an educational visit to Ufton Court on 27th March 

2025.  During the day, the children will experience key skills needed to support Anglo-Saxon life, including: 

carding, spinning and weaving and using a flint and steel. They will also learn about crime and punishment 

during this time and look at some Saxon artefacts.  

 

Please can you ensure that your child is in school by 8.45am on the day of the visit. We will be travelling by 

coach, departing at 9am and returning in time for the end of the school day. Your child needs to be in school 

uniform, wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 

 
We are asking parents for a voluntary donation of £31.00, however if sufficient funds are not received we may 
have to cancel this trip.  Please go to www.parentpay.com .  To make it easier we have made this a 
variable payment so you can pay in instalments, if required, or the full amount.  The complete balance must 
be paid by the 14th February 2025.   A school packed lunch will be provided for your child by the school 
kitchen, this will include a sandwich, a piece of fruit, dessert and a drink.  
 
Please follow link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/4LMauJcijm 
 
Permission for trips was already given as part of the parent-school agreement signed at the start of term. 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you would prefer that your child does not take part in this trip. 
  
If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 

Kind regards 

Ms C Young 

Year 4 Leader 
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